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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Design Overlay Zone Amendments,
Recommended Draft 

I would like to see design standards like those recommended by SMILE added to DOZA. I work in
the construction/design/remodel industry and have a degree in architecture. Some of what I see
happening in all of inner southeast is acceptable, most is purely about maximizing profit/square
footage without regard to what is appropriate and will have lasting negative consequences to our
neighborhoods. Please help keep our neighborhoods free of rows of giant boxes. 
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